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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 2:52 PM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills
Subject: [EXT] Liner Inspections

To Whom it may concern, 
   Chevron had two spills recently in a lined containment.  The fluids were picked via vac truck 
and the liners are still intact.  We are planning to do inspections of the liners on Friday 8-14-
2020.  We have not filed the initial C-141s yet but plan to do that after the liner inspections.  Below 
are the sites, please let me know if you need any other information from me..    
 
McCloy Ranch – spill date: 8-1-2020 – GPS coordinates: 32.2394; -103.6478 
Salado Draw 13 SWD – spill date: 8-10-2020 – GPS coordinates: N 32.02.19.22, W-103.38.26.24 
 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Barnhill           
HES Specialist - Waste and Water      
MCBU  
6301 Deauville Blvd 
Midland, TX 79706 
Office: 432-687-7108 
Cell: 432-940-8524 
E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com 
 
#OurEnvironmentMatters 
"The highest performance you can expect is the lowest standard you set" 
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